
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

For the approval of a Cable Franchise Renewal Agreement  

between Verizon New York Inc. and the Village of Nissequogue  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Village of Nissequogue will hold a Public 

Hearing on Tuesday, February 15, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. remotely and/or at the Village Hall, 631 

Moriches Road, St. James, New York 11780 regarding granting a cable franchise renewal 

agreement by and between the Village of Nissequogue and Verizon New York Inc. A copy of the 

agreement is available for public inspection during normal business hours at the Village Clerk’s 

office, 631 Moriches Road, St. James, New York 11780. At such public hearing, all persons will 

be given an opportunity to be heard and written and oral statements will be taken.  If any individual 

requires special assistance to attend, please notify the Village Clerk at least 48 hours in advance 

of the hearing. 

Dated: January 18, 2022 

Nissequogue, New York 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

OF THE VILLAGE OF NISSEQUOGUE, 

SUFFOLK COUNTY, NEW YORK. 

PATRICIA A. MULDERIG, VILLAGE CLERK TREASURER  

 


